13th October 2006
Dear Coles Management
CONFIRMATION OF PUBLIC LIABILITY INSURANCE

I am writing in regard to our request for holding a fundraising activity at your premises.

I am authorised by the Department of Education (DoE) to confirm that the school is insured through the DoE’s public liability insurance for an amount not exceeding $10 million for each and every occurrence. 
The policy provides protection to the school council, the DoE and the State of Victoria against legal liability to pay compensation arising out of personal injury including death or loss of or damage to property. 

It should be noted that under no circumstances will the school council or the DoE agree to any conditions requiring indemnity, cross liability clauses or insurance in joint names. It is therefore expected that you will rely on your own public and legal liability insurance to cover risks that should normally be carried by your organisation.

Yours sincerely

Helen Storr

(Principal)

